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SANTA ANA COLLEGE TO HOST CRIIMINAL JUSTICE CAREER OPPORTUNITY DAY
Efforts Continue in Recruitment and Education of Peace Officers

SANTA ANA, Calif. – According to the U.S. Department of Labor and Statistics, there are currently 8,000 positions in law enforcement for the state of California which need to be filled.  Additionally, the employment growth in law enforcement is expected to increase from nine to 17 percent through 2014.  To aid in the recruitment and education efforts of peace officers, Santa Ana College’s Criminal Justice Academies are hosting a Career Opportunity Day on Wednesday, October 11, 2006, from 9 a.m. to 2 p.m., at the main college campus located at 1530 W. 17th Street in Santa Ana.  Admission is free.
Over 30 municipal, state and county law enforcement agencies from Orange, Los Angeles, Riverside and San Bernardino counties will be on hand to share information about criminal justice.  Attendees can network with professionals in the field to learn more about the various agencies, job opportunities, and educational programs dedicated to law enforcement. 
Santa Ana College’s Criminal Justice Academies serves more than 24,000 individuals annually including: sworn police officers, deputy sheriffs, district attorney investigators, public and private security officers, code enforcement officers, reserve police and deputy sheriffs, probation officers, civilian and sworn custody officers, and individuals with an interest in criminal justice.  

“The criminal justice associate’s degree at Santa Ana College is designed to not only provide students with a solid base for additional study at a four-year institution,” said Criminal Justice Department Chair and Professor George Wright. “The program also prepares students for entry-level employment in federal, state, local or private criminal justice agencies.”
( more )
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The Santa Ana College Criminal Justice Academies, which include the Basic Academy, employ the latest technology and training to meet the diverse demands of the profession.  In conjunction with the Orange County Sheriff’s Department since 1970, the SAC Criminal Justice Academies coordinate programs for current sworn officers to meet their Peace Officers Standards on Training (POST) requirement to provide the required 664 hours of training to be considered as a California Law Enforcement Officer. Their education at Santa Ana College is a continuous partnership for a successful career in the criminal justice field.  

Completion of the Basic Academy at SAC exceeds the minimum POST requirements for entry-level employment as a peace officer. Completion of course requirements listed for Law Enforcement Reserve Officer provides students with the knowledge and skills in excess of those required by the California Commission on POST for entry-level service as a reserved officer. The Law Enforcement Custody and Advanced Officer course offering is designed to upgrade the skills and knowledge for employed peace officers, providing knowledge and skills based on new legal or judicial rulings. 
For further information about the Criminal Justice Academies, or details on the Career Opportunity Day, please contact Santa Ana College Criminal Justice Coordinator George Troxcil at (714) 628-5980.  

# # #
NEWS


October 3, 2006	











Public Information Office ( 1530 W. 17th St. ( Santa Ana, CA 92706 ( Phone: (714) 564-6475 ( Fax (714) 835-5059

www.sac.edu

